
*NOTICE* 
 

GWINN WATER CUSTOMERS 

HYDRANTS AND WATER MAINS FLUSHING 

October 6th – October 17th     
 

Public Works will be flushing the fire hydrants and 

water mains in Gwinn, New Swanzy, Austin and 

Princeton.  (This does not include KI Sawyer).  Water 

may be discolored.  Should this happen, run water 

until clear.  A 300 gallon discount will be given to all 

water customers during this time.  Should you have 

any questions, please call the Forsyth Township 

Office 906-346-9217.   

 

Forsyth Township is an equal opportunity provider and employer. 

 

 


